
Quanah High School 
           Seventh and Earle St. 

Quanah, Texas 79252 
940-663-2791   Fax 940-663-6447 

 

“Pride in the Tribe” 
 

Johnny James          Susan Fambrough  Heather Silvey 
    Principal       Student Advocate       Secretary 
 
Student attendance: 

 

                    3rd  six week  Year 

9th   grade       98.17 %  97.30% 

10th grade       97.55 %  96.77 % 

11th grade       98.45 %  97.96% 

12th grade      96.66%  96.74 % 

 

Total High School enrollment 158 

 

FCCLA took 17 kids to Faith Mission Homeless shelter in Wichita  
 

Mrs. Dodson’s Digital Interactive Media class is working with Three Rivers 

and the Museum on a "Then and Now" project. We are going through the 
old pictures of downtown Quanah and other areas of interest, and retaking 
and recreating those pictures for a project that will be used by the 
Museum, Three Rivers, and of course QHS. One of the bull fighters that is 
competing at the NFR in Vegas is using some of the Photoshop work that 
Sebastian Deffendol worked on in class for the autograph sessions. 

 
Olivia Tucker and Hunter Ricks made the All-Region band and Olivia will go 
on to Area-auditions in January.  If she wins at area, she will be in the All-
State Band 
 
Tubas and baritones will perform in the Tuba Christmas concert in Wichita 
Falls on the 16th and the rest of the band is going to watch. 
 
Hunter Ricks competed at the Greenbelt district banquet in the talent 
contest. He received 1st place and will compete at area in April. 


